
  🎵  Lighthouse Singers Gospel Choir                     
     End of Season Newsletter 

Dear Friends and Singers, 

As our performing season wraps up, we're reflecting on the joyful 
moments and heartfelt connections we’ve made together. 

From our exciting opening concert with the Oakland Interfaith 
Gospel Choir, to the warmth of our Christmas performance, and the 
beauty of our spring concert, it has been a year to remember. 

We were also delighted to bring the joy of gospel music to many in 
our community! Sing Marin!, the Gospel Music Explosion in Marin 
City, Ritter Center, Cursillo retreats, and various senior communities.  
Spreading the joy and hope of gospel music far and wide!! 

🎉  What’s Next? 

📍  July 4 at 1:00 PM 
Catch us at the Fair! 
We’ll be on the Community Stage—come celebrate with us! 

🔒  July 26 – San Quentin Performance 
We are humbled and honored to bring music to the men of San 
Quentin. It’s a meaningful and powerful way to close our season. 

Your support this season has lifted our voices and helped us spread 
joy through song. Whether you came to a concert, invited us to your 

community, or simply cheered us on—thank you. 🙏   

We look forward to sharing more music with you soon!  And we 
welcome you to join us at the start of our next season Tuesday, 
September 2, Aldersgate United Methodist Church, 1 Wellbrock 
Heights, San Rafael!   

With gratitude and harmony, 

Lighthouse Singers Gospel Choir 
lighthousesingersgc.org 
Lighthousesingersgospelchoir@gmail.com

http://lighthousesingersgc.org

